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GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 

 

 

Golden Offering 
During the month of September, we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee State missions.    
 

2018 Statewide GOTM Goal: $2,100,000.   
 

Here are a few ways your dollars make a difference: 
 

PREPARING A NEW GENERATION 

-$100 covers the cost of training and preparing one 

summer missionary to share the Gospel in Tennessee and 

beyond 

-$1,000 provides a scholarship for a Tennessee Baptist 

undergraduate or seminary student 

-$5,000 provides a full-time Campus Missionary at two 

state college campuses for one school year 
 

PLANTING & REVITALIZATION 

-$500 helps start a Harvest Plant African American 

church 

-$1,000 helps a church plant sponsor a basic block party 

for 420 participants 
 

EQUIPPING THE NATIONS IN TENNESSEE 

-$20 provides four New Testaments for a non-English 

speaker in their native language 

-$50 will assist with lodging for an ethnic pastor to attend 

a leadership training conference 

-$300 provides scholarship assistance for a language 

pastor to attend seminary extension class 
 

MINISTRIES 

-$50 provides a box of staple food items for a family living 

in poverty 

-$100 buys basic home repair materials for Disaster Relief 

teams 

-$350 provides a full scholarship for a camper to attend 

Special Friends Camp CHURCH 
 

EVANGELISTIC EVENTS 

-$10 provides Bible study materials for a camper at 

Journey and Impact Camps 

-$10 provides lunch for a participant on a City Reach 

vision/ministry tour 

    



    
Welcome New MemberWelcome New MemberWelcome New MemberWelcome New Member    

MacKenzie Thrasher by Baptism 

Thank You Notes 

Dear Church Family, 

Let me offer my thanks for each kindness extended to me 

following my recent fall.  I treasure your friendship! 

Pat Amos 

Wedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding Shower    

There will be a wedding shower for Chelsea Garner and 

Andrew Easterly on Sunday, September 16th, from 2:00 to 

4:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.   

Homebound Member of the Week    

2 – 8      Dona Dow   
 

Light In The SmokiesLight In The SmokiesLight In The SmokiesLight In The Smokies    
Light in the Smokies will be happening September 20 -22, 

2018.  We will be hosting FAITH riders from across the 

state on Saturday night Sept. 22nd for supper.   

If you could help with set up, serving and clean up on this 

night, please email the church or turn in the tear off on 

the Sunday bulletin with your name and phone number. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Sept. 1st 8:00 AM 

Church Office Closed Mon. Sept. 3rd  

WMU Mission Study Wed. Sept. 5th 6:30 PM 

YWG Breakfast Sat. Sept. 8th 8:00 AM 

    

SEPTEMBERSEPTEMBERSEPTEMBERSEPTEMBER    EARLY MEARLY MEARLY MEARLY MORNING GREETERSORNING GREETERSORNING GREETERSORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Heatherly and Lisa Orr 

2019 Calendars 

Calendars for 2019 are available on the table by the 

Sunday School office.  Please feel free to take a copy. 

 
Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 

We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 9th.   Sign-up sheet is located on the table in 

foyer hallway.  

 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

7th, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.  We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, September 2nd 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

 

Leon Roddy & Bob Dow 

2nd Service Scott Emert 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

WMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission Project    
The WMU will be collecting new and clean used blankets 

and sheets for the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  Place these 

items in the hallway next to the Sunday School office.  The 

collection will go through Sunday, September 23rd.  
    

ISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATEISRAEL UPDATE    

Several of you have asked about a trip to Israel.  Pastor 

Dean Haun and I have been talking about a first timer’s 

trip in October 2019 or February 2020.  If you have an 

interest in this trip, please turn in a bulletin tear off with 

your name and phone number.  Remember there is a lot of 

walking involved in this trip. 

 


